
INDUSTRY RECALL: Driscoll’s Inc. Recalls Blackberries due to the 
presence of pesticide Formetanate HCL

 Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall

April 19th, 2022

3100 W. 36th Street Chicago, IL 60632 | 773.927.8870 | midwestfoods.com

The presence of Formetanate HCL was detected by the California Department of 
Pesticide Regulation. Formetanate HCL is registered for use on citrus orchards, but 
not on berries. Affected products include:

12/6 OZ PREMIUM BLACKBERRY
FRESH
HARVEST DATE 4/5/2022 & 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12/6 OZ BERRY FRESH
BLACKBERRY RAINBOW
HARVEST DATE 4/8/2022 - LOT1100-
9133-0408

2 CT BLACKBERRIES 2 CT JULIAN DATES 98, 99, 
101, 103, 104 & 105

12/6 OZ BERRIES BLACK HARVEST DATE 4/5/2022 
& 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12/6 OZ CM BLACKBERRIES
DRISCOLL
HARVEST DATE 4/5/2022 & 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12 / .5 PT BLACKBERRY FRESH HARVEST DATE 
4/5/2022 & 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12 / .5 PT BLACKBERRY FRESH HARVEST DATE 
4/5/2022 & 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12/6 OZ BERRIES BLACK EACH HARVEST DATE 
4/5/2022 & 4/7/2022 –
LOT 1100-9133-0405 & 1100-9133-0407

12 / .5 PT BLACKBERRY FRESH 6VX19

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you have any other 
questions please reach out to your Business Development Associate or contact 

customer service at 773.927.8870


